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Dear Parents,

We hope you and your loved ones are keeping

safe and healthy.

As you are aware there is a high rise in the
COVID-19 cases. We request you to cooperate
and support the Al Ain American Private School
family in this difficult time. Some teachers are
affected and are not able to join the lessons. We
assure you that the school is doing its best to
substitute the lessons so, that the learning of our

students is continued.

Al-Ain  American Private School family highly
appreciates all your efforts and support. We
request you to stay safe and, let’'s fight this

together.

If you have any questions or concerns please
contact the school reception 03-767700 or email

communication@alainamericanschool.ae

Thank you
Regards,
AAAS Administration
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Date: 5" January 2022
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